Huntingdon Borough Community Development Committee Meeting
Tuesday, November 9, 2021

The Huntingdon Borough Community Development Committee meeting was held in the Borough Council Room, 530 Washington Street, Huntingdon, PA  16652.
Members present were President Johnathan Hyde, Councilman David Quarry, Councilman David Fortson, Councilwoman Dee Dee Brown, Councilman James Bair, Councilman Terry Green, Borough Manager Chris Stevens and Borough Secretary Richard King.
Guest present was Robert Jackson.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Jennifer Powell was present by Webex Conference
Chairwoman Dee Dee Brown called the Community Development Committee meeting to order at 5:06 PM.
Chairwoman Dee Dee Brown recognized the guest present and asked for his comments.
There were no comments made.
Chairwoman Dee Dee Brown called on the Grants Administrator’s report.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens updated everyone on the solar street lights and said there are 6 poles to put up and then they will place the arms, lights, solar panel and install the electric.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens said maintenance will be starting the soft boat launch after this is done.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens said that GHD will be doing a traffic study on Penn Street for the Green Light Go Grant.
Chairwoman Dee Dee Brown called on the Borough Manager’s report.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens said the American Rescue Plan money we received was place in the Community Development Budget and is still checking to see what we can spend this on.
Chairwoman Dee Dee Brown called on old business.
There was nothing reported under old business.
Chairwoman Dee Dee Brown called on new business.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens said the Tree Commission will be placing the Christmas Tree at Bryan Park on Friday and it will be dedicated to Robert Geissinger at 11:00 AM.
Chairwoman Dee Dee Brown called on any other business.
There was nothing reported under any other business.
After no further business, the Community Development Committee meeting was adjourned at 5:13 PM.
Minutes submitted by,



Richard S. King
Borough Secretary
